
Herbert Thompson Headteacher Update 
12th January 2024

Happy New Year to all our 
families.  Hope you had a good 
Christmas break.  We have had 
a lovely first week back and we 

have some exciting things 
planned this term including some 

very exciting trips and 
experiences.  There will be lots 
of opportunities to share what 

the children are doing. 

Consultation about Special Resource Base

Before Christmas I shared that the council are looking at placing a 
Special Resource Base for Emotional Health and Wellbeing at 

Herbert Thompson. 

The consultation is still live and we have a meeting planned with 
council staff on Monday 15th January at 3:10pm in the junior hall to 

discuss the proposals.  Everyone is welcome.  

They are also coming in to school to do a session with a sample of 
children to find out their views on the proposals next week.

Wishing you all a great weekend. 
Kind regards, Mrs Marsh


